Finals Week for the High School is Dec 14-16. (See attached Final Schedule)

Students must check their exemption status with each teacher. The High School operates as an open
campus. Students that are exempt from their finals can leave after the class time of any final that they
are required to take. Students can stay in the High School Commons if they do not have transportation
to leave. If a student is required to take a Final Exam they must take the exam at the assigned time. ALL
STUDENTS MUST CHECK IN DURING THE 2P PERIOD ATTENDANCE PERIOD EACH DAY. Final Exams will
count for 20 % of their Semester Grade.

Busses will run at the usual time Monday-Thursday.

Please note: Friday is an early release day. Buses will run at 1p.



